
   

  
  

The head of the Investigative Committee of Russia requests reports
on situations related to injuring of a child in Moscow and possible
violation of rights of children in the Republic of Bashkortostan 

 

  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the head of the Moscow Main
Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia A. A. Strizhov to report on
circumstances of an incident that resulted in an injury of a 3-year-old boy. The boy was hit by a
woman on a scooter. At present the boy is in a hospital for stationary treatment.

Apart from that, the attention of the head of the Committee was focused on the situation in
Sterlitamak. The residents of a residential building there protested against placement of a center for
children with disabilities in their home. Upon instruction of the Chairman of the Investigative
Committee of Russia the head of the investigative department Chernyatyev D. N. is to report on the
situation and on possible ways of its settling.
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